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Transmittal No. 928 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
The Portals 
445 Twelfth Street S.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 
Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch, 
 

The accompanying tariff material, issued by Cincinnati Bell Telephone (CBT), and 
bearing FCC No. 35 Access Service, is sent to you for filing in compliance with the 
requirements of the Communications Act of 1934, as amended. This filing is scheduled to 
become effective July 1, 2020 as indicated on the following Check Sheets: 
 

Tariff FCC NO.                    Check Sheet No. 
 

                                               35            510th Revised Page 1 
          193rd Revised Page 1.1  
                       
 

 With this filing CBT proposes to submit its 2020 Annual Access Filing.  
Cincinnati Bell acquired Hawaiian Telcom effective July 2, 2018. Therefore the data 
submitted in support of the Access Recovery Charge (ARC) transitional recovery 
mechanism as required by the Commission and in compliance with Sections 51.700 
through 51.715 and 51.901 through 51.919 of the Commission's rules contains data 
for both CBT  and Hawaiian Telcom study areas   This filing also contains CBT’s 
Special Access and Common Line Annual Access filing.    Section 1 of the 
Description and Justification addresses CBT’s annual access tariff filing, and Section 
2 addresses the  combined CBT and Hawai ian  Telcom pursuant to the 
USFIICC Transformation Order. 
 
 



CBT also proposes to revise its Universal Service Fund (USF) contribution factor 
pursuant to the Commission's Proposed Third Quarter 2020 Universal Service 
Contribution Factor, DA 20-617, released June 12, 2020. 
 
  In accordance with the Commission’s fee filing requirements, a filing fee of 
$960.00 has been paid by credit card and an electronic Form 159 has been submitted. 
 
 Questions concerning this submission can be directed to me.  I can be reached by 
phone at (513) 397-1231 or by email at mike.bishop@cinbell.com. 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
        
       /s/ Michael E. Bishop  
   

                    Michael E. Bishop 
Senior Manager – Switched Services 
& Regulatory 
Cincinnati Bell Telephone Company 

 
Attachments    


